WAR PRODUCTION BOARD

413 Interstate Building
Kansas City, Missouri

IN REPLY REFER TO:

August 27,1945

Mr. Forrest C. Allen
Director, Physical Education
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Phog:

A very close friend of mine would like

1 " -;t; to have two tickets for the football game on October 6.
S ek (" g : He would like these tickets on the 50 yard line in the
¥ i A [A=2 + first ten rows, if possible. Will you please take care

:—j",.-"—- of this?

I appreciate very much your letter of July 30.
I have not received word from Alberta Cromwell regarding
the convocation that you referred do. I would appreciate
more details on this. |

Thenks a lot, and with kindest personal re-
gards, I remain

Yours very sincerely,

Charles B. Shaeffer
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